
 

 

5th June 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Milk- 2017-18 for Nursery and Reception 
 

Currently milk is free for under 5s, therefore if your child starts Nursery in September they will 

receive free milk.  

 

If your child starts Reception in September they will not be charged until the half term after 

their 5th birthday. Please refer to the sheet attached, which shows the cost you will need to 

pay. 

 

If you would like your child to have milk, please complete the slip below and return it with the 

appropriate payment no later than Wednesday 5th July 2017. Alternatively, payment can be 

made online through SIMS Agora, which is our preferred method of payment. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

School Office 

Milk –2017-18 for Nursery and Reception 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________Class: ______________________ 

I would like my child to have milk from September 2017   [   ] 

I enclose a payment of £28.00 / £21.50 / £15.50 / £11.00 / £6.00 (please circle the 

appropriate payment)    

My child will be starting in the Nursery in September and is therefore entitled to free milk    [   ] 

 

Signed:_____________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 

 



 

 

 

Milk Charges for Reception Children 2017-2018 
 
 

AUTUMN TERM 1- Free to all Reception children 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2- £28.00 if your child’s date of birth is within these dates:  

Monday 30th October 2017 - Wednesday 20th December 2017 

 

SPRING TERM 1 £21.50 if your child’s date of birth is within these dates: 

 Wednesday 3rd January 2018  - Friday 16th February 2018 

 

SPRING TERM 2 £15.50 if your child’s date of birth is within these dates:

 Monday 26th February 2018 - Thursday 29th March 2018 

     

SUMMER TERM  1 £11.00 if your child’s date of birth is within these dates:

 Monday 16th April 2018  - Thursday 24th May 2018 

 

SUMMER TERM  2 £6.00 if your child’s date of birth is within these dates: 

 Monday 4th June 2018  - Friday 20th July 2018 

 
 
 


